


    
 

       
    

 
                                      

           
             

                           
 

     
 

 
 

   
 

 

 

 
 

  

  

    
  

 

 

 
  

 
 

  
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
  

 
   

 

   
 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

   
     

  
  
  

 
 

 
 

 

               
             

   
 

 

     

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 

 

 

  
 

   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

        
            

            
     

           
              

 
  

          

 

 

 
        

       

  

               
              

   

 

  

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 
 
 

 

  
 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

  
 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 

  

           
 

 
    

 
      

 
 

  

 
 

 

  
      

 

 

 
 

 

 

   

 
 

 

 

 
     

 

 

                 
        

         

       

 

        
     

  

 

 

 
 

           
              

 

 

 

 

       
 

 

 

   
 

 

   

 
     

  

      

 

  
 

  

 

 
 

    
  

      
                    

  
 

    

 

 

  
         

        
       

 

 

 
 

 

 

          

 

        
 

                             

 

 

    
   

 

 

 
             

  
 

  

 

 

 

   

 
 

  

 

 

 

  
 

  
                                                   

 

                
             

              
           

       
            

            

                

    

        
       

 

           
          

            
 

      
           

            
             
   

 

      
            

             
   

 

        
              

              
          

   
           

 

 
    

              
          

 
 

  
          

            
               

             

         
 

 
                          

            
          

     
            

               
    

  
     

            
         

 
 

 
    

              
                  

            
 
                

  
 
             

   
 
                

       
   
                

               
                 

               
     

 
              
             

               
 

              
                

        
 
    

     
 

 
     

      

                 
            

            
          

           
                

                
   

                
            

               
           

          

              
          

             
          

              
                 

              
       

                
              

              
 

               
               

             
           

               
            

              
                  

                  
                
  

               
       

  

 
 

  
    

   

  

  

    

   

 

 

Dear Members, 

Spring has sprung, and you know what that means—golf season is here! The weather in Ohio is finally 
warming up, and it's the perfect time to dust off those clubs and hit the greens. Let's embrace the 
beautiful weather and make the most of this golf season. 

Starting April 1st, we are back to our normal hours of operation. The golf schedule is now available 
on Golf Genius, so let's get signed up and aim for victory. If you're unsure if this is your year to win, 
sign up for lessons with our Pros. If it's an equipment issue preventing you from winning, our Pros 
can help you there too! 

Our Chef has been on fire lately, with the chalkboard menu and Chef's tables receiving rave reviews 
over the past two months. If you missed out, shame on you! But don't worry, a new menu is coming 
out in April, so make sure you don't miss it this time. Follow us on social media—Facebook, 
Instagram, and TikTok—to stay updated. Thanks to Vivian's amazing work, we're getting 5-7 thousand 
impressions each month. If you need help getting on our social media, Vivian is here to assist you.  If 
you prefer not to be on social media, we also send out emails, multiple times a week.  Don’t ignore 
them! If you’re not receiving them, Vivian can help with that as well.   

The club attraction marketing blitz, led by Anna and the Membership Committee, is in full swing. 
Social media ads and a targeted postcard mailer are generating buzz about ACC. Our new website is 
looking amazing and is on schedule to go live at the end of April. If you see Anna with prospective 
members, go introduce yourself and let them know why you chose ACC to be your country club. 
Your personal touch can make a big difference! 

And don't forget, we've made it even easier for you to share your thoughts with us. We've placed QR 
codes on the tables—simply scan the code, and you'll be directed to a feedback form that our amazing 
team reviews regularly for suggestions, accolades or opportunities for improvement. 

We are staffed and ready to serve, and all we are missing is you at the club! Let's make this season 
unforgettable. 

See you at the club! 

Warm regards, 

President, Alliance Country Club

 

 

Mark Fedor

 

Thought-Provoking Quote of the Month:  

“Gratitude can transform common days into 
thanksgivings, turn routine jobs into joy, and change 

ordinary opportunities into blessings.”  

– William Arthur Ward 



    
 

       
    

 
                                      

           
             

                           
 

     
 

 
 

   
 

 

 

 
 

  

  

    
  

 

 

 
  

 
 

  
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
  

 
   

 

   
 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

   
     

  
  
  

 
 

 
 

 

               
             

   
 

 

     

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 

 

 

  
 

   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

        
            

            
     

           
              

 
  

          

 

 

 
        

       

  

               
              

   

 

  

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 
 
 

 

  
 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

  
 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 

  

           
 

 
    

 
      

 
 

  

 
 

 

  
      

 

 

 
 

 

 

   

 
 

 

 

 
     

 

 

                 
        

         

       

 

        
     

  

 

 

 
 

           
              

 

 

 

 

       
 

 

 

   
 

 

   

 
     

  

      

 

  
 

  

 

 
 

    
  

      
                    

  
 

    

 

 

  
         

        
       

 

 

 
 

 

 

          

 

        
 

                             

 

 

    
   

 

 

 
             

  
 

  

 

 

 

   

 
 

  

 

 

 

  
 

  
                                                   

 

 
 

    

  
  

        
 

                                         

        
       

 

 
   

 

 

        
            

 
       

   

 

 
 

   

 

      
            

             
   

 

        
              

              
          

   
           

 

 

 
 

          

The
 
Masters

 
is

 
just

 
around

 
the

 
corner

 
meaning

 
the

 
start

 
to

 
our

 
season

 
is

 
soon

 
to

 follow!
 
Each

 
department

 
has

 
started

 
nailing

 
down

 
details

 
prior

 
to

 
the

 
reopening

 
of

 our
 
different

 
areas.

 
Details

 
for

 
the

 
pool,

 
tennis

 
leagues

 
and

 
general

 
info

 
will

 
be

 coming
 
very

 
soon.

 
Swim

 
leagues

 
and

 
tennis

 
teams

 
have

 
meetings

 
in

 
April

 
with

 their
 
respective

 
leagues.

 
You

 
will

 
start

 
to

 
see

 
things

 
ramp

 
up

 
once

 
we

 
are

 
sure

 (Ohio
 
weather

 
sure)

 
the

 
winter

 
season

 
is

 
truly

 
behind

 
us.

 

 
             

      
 

  
 

 

           
               
            

               
              

                 
                  

    
 

     
              

I would like to take a moment to thank everyone for their patience over the last 
couple of years, full of amazing transformations, additions and improvements. 
Three of the projects to complete include  the new irrigation system, website, and 
upgrades to the grill room. The irrigation project is coming along nicely and is 
scheduled to be done soon, hoping to wrap it all up prior to early May, possibly 
earlier than that. I again thank you for your patience especially with our website 
as we are significantly making an upgrade that will offer easier access and better 
services to our membership. Lastly regarding additions, a very big notice of 
appreciation is due to Dawn and Mike Conny as they have secured and donated 
new furniture to the grill room. A massive improvement. Thank you so much!

 

               
              

            
               

         

   

This

 

time

 

of

 

year

 

we

 

take

 

advantage

 

of

 

social

 

events,

 

live

 

music

 

for

 

dining,

 

and

 

new

 

menus

 

will

 

start

 

for

 

the

 

season

  

on April 1st. A warm thank you is due to 
Roger

 
and

 
Cheryl Evans to enhance the kitchen with  new  and freezer 

units
 refrigerator

! It

 

is

 

still

 

very

 

important

 

to

 

plan

 

ahead,

 

make

 

reservations

 

and

 

keep

 

an

 

eye

 

out

 

for

 

our

 

communications

 

as

    
   

we

 

start

 

to
 

open
 

up
 

different
 

areas
 

of
 

the
 

club.
 

This also goes for tee times.

      

Our

 

"season"

 

is

 

just

 

around

 

the

 

corner,

 

but

 

don't

 

forget

 

about

 

these

 

amazing

 

dining

 

opportunities

 

you

 

have

 

here

 

at

 

the

 

club

 

on

 

a

 

daily

 

basis!

 

Chef

 

John

   

 and  his team along with 

   

 

Adam,

 

Heather and

 

the

 

gang

 

in

 

the

 

grillroom

 

are

 

eagerly

 

anticipating

 

your

 

attendance!

 
 

This

 

is

  

also by

 

far

 

the

 

most

 

important

 

time

 

of

 

year

 

to

 

add

 

members

 

to

 

the

 

ACC

 

family.

 

Anna

 

has

 

been

 

very

 

hard

 

at

 

work

 

getting

 

our

 

marketing

 

side

 

of

 

things

 

in

 

motion

 

. Please

 

assist

 

her

 

by

 

bringing

 

guests

  

or passing

 

along

 

information

 

of

 

potential

 

leads.

 

Please

 

do

 

not

 

forget

 

we

 

have

 

an

 

incredible

 

event

 

staff,

 

led

 

by

 

Vivian,

 

and

 

has

 

so

 

many

 

different

 

options

 

to

 

host

 

your

 

next

 

memorable

 

occasion.

 

Let

 

her

 

know

 

if

 

you

 

are

 

interested

 

to

 

take

 

advantage

 

of

 

the

 

stunning

 

upgrades

 

here

 

at

 

AC

                  
       

 C.

Enjoy you r club! 

  

 --Troy Grove; GM

Take

 

care...

 

Troy

 

Grove;

 

GM

 

 
 

  

 

  

      

 

 

              
           

              
          

 

             

         
              

     
            

               
         

 
     





Grounds Employee

EMPLOYEE
Spotlight

Tyler DeShields

Grounds Employee

Tyler DeShields is a native of Salem, Ohio, and
a West Branch graduate. At the beginning of
his collegiate career, Tyler played quarterback
at the University of Akron and then at Sul Ross
State University in Texas. For his final years of
eligibility, Tyler returned home to attend the
University of Mount Union so his family could
watch him play his last two seasons. He noted
that the highlight of his UMU career was
traveling to Houston, Texas, in January for the
Stagg Bowl with his team and having the
opportunity to play for the national
championship. During his time in college, Tyler
earned a bachelor’s degree in Criminal Justice
and a master’s degree in Education.

Throughout his collegiate career, Tyler
typically returned to the ACC and worked in
the Grounds Department over the summer. In
2019, he was hired by former Grounds
Superintendent Dave Blasiman. Tyler first
learned about the ACC because his older
brother, Kip, had also worked for Dave.

.

A typical workday for Tyler starts at 6:30 a.m. Some of his responsibilities include
mowing and rolling greens, changing cups, cleaning sand traps, and ensuring the
course is in top condition.

Tyler said his favorite part about working at the ACC is taking pride in the course.
He enjoys when members and guests notice that the course is in excellent shape,
as he believes it truly is the best course in the area!

Tyler’s ultimate goal for the future is to become a quarterbacks coach or an
offensive coordinator at a Division I college or at the professional level.



 

 

 
Alliance Country Club Patio Project

 
Order Here 

 
Dear Members, 
We are excited to announce the new patio project at the Alliance Country Club. This is more 
than just a renovation - it’s a chance to leave your mark on our beloved club and contribute to its 
rich history. 
By purchasing an engraved paver, you can commemorate your family, celebrate a special 
occasion, or honor a loved one. You can also choose to memorialize a past member, creating a 
lasting tribute to their contribution to our community. These pavers will form the foundation of 
our new patio, creating a mosaic of memories and stories from our members. 

Your contribution will not only enhance the beauty of our club but also strengthen the sense of 
community. Each engraved paver will serve as a lasting testament to our shared love for this 
club and the many wonderful moments we’ve experienced here. 

Don’t miss this unique opportunity to become a permanent part of Alliance Country Club’s 
legacy. Let’s pave the way to our future together! 

Thank you for your continued support. 
ACC Board 



    
 

       
    

 
                                      

           
             

                           
 

     
 

 
 

   
 

 

 

 
 

  

  

    
  

 

 

 
  

 
 

  
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
  

 
   

 

   
 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

   
     

  
  
  

 
 

 
 

 

               
             

   
 

 

     

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 

 

 

  
 

   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

        
            

            
     

           
              

 
  

          

 

 

 
        

       

  

               
              

   

 

  

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 
 
 

 

  
 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

  
 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 

  

           
 

 
    

 
      

 
 

  

 
 

 

  
      

 

 

 
 

 

 

   

 
 

 

 

 
     

 

 

                 
        

         

       

 

 
 

           
              

 

 

   

 
     

  

      

 

  
 

  

 

 
 

    
  

      
                    

  
 

    

 

 

  
         

        
       

 

 

 
 

                             

 

 

    
   

 

 

 
             

  
 

  

 

 

 

   

 
 

  

 

 

 

  
 

  
                                                   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

              
 

  

   
            

                
             

                
                 

             

 
 

 
 

  
    

    
             

 

 

 
 

 
  

       
             

     

 

   

  
 

 

 

 
  

 

                 
             
               

            
             

 
 

 

                 
               

                
                
                

            
          

               
             

                
          

             
           

             
             

           
              
                

               
     

 

  

     

 

     

      

 

      

 
      

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 
  

  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
     

 

 

              
               

                
              

 

 

          
       

    

      

 

 

   Doug Brown  
Head Golf Professional 

 
 

Email: 
dougbrownpga@gmail.com 

Instagram: 
@dougiebrowngolf  
Golf Shop Phone:  

(330) 821-2828 

Austin Rohrer 
Associate Golf Professional 

Email: 
austinrohrer7@gmail.com 

Golf Shop Phone:  
(33   

A
 
Message

 
From

 
The

 
Pro:

 

0) 821- 2828

      

    

     

  

 
       

 

    

  

 

 

 
 

             
              
                

              
              

             
                  

                 
               

           
 

                  
                 

                 
                  
                     

               
                  

               
                  

        

Happy Spring ACC!!! The Masters is just around the corner and we are all itching to play 
golf!! After all , we start posting scores on April 1st!! New for this year, our tee time network 
is

 
now equipped to track your score posting. You will receive a notice from the professional 

staff  if  you  do  not  post  your  score  within  24  hours.  Remember,  tell  the  “Hole”  truth!  We  are
 also  asking  everyone  to  physically  check  in  with  the  golf  staff  prior  to  play.  Doing  so  will  help

 ensure  accurate  billing  and  rounds  tracking.  All  guests  must  register  in  the  golf  shop  as  well.
 Now  register  for  our  events  and  start  warming  up!!  The  season  will  be  rolling  before  we  

know it!!

Your

 

Pro,

 
 

Doug

 

Brown,

 

PGA

 
 

  Bag

 

storage

 

is

 

available

 

to

 

all

 

members

 

on

 

a

 

first

 

come

 

first

 

serve

 

basis

 

as

 

space

 

is

 

limited.

 

Platinum

 
members

 

receive

 

bag

 

storage

 

as

 

part

 

of

 

their

 

membership.

 

Pricing

 

for

 

annual

 

bag

 

storage

 

is

 

as

 
follows

 

:

1

 

bag

 

$100,

 

2

 

or

 

more

 

bags

 

$90,

 

push

 

carts

 

$60

 

   
Golf

 
Shop Hours

 

  

 

    

Please

 

email

 

the

 

golf

 

shop

 

at

 

accgolfshop1911@gmail.com

 

to

 

reserve

 

your

 

space.

 

Bag Storage 

Monday: Closed 

Tuesday through Sunday, 9:00am to 5:00pm 



Doug Brown 
Head Golf Professional 

Email: 
dougbrownpga@gmail.com 

Instagram: 
@dougiebrowngolf 
Golf Shop Phone: 

330-821-2828 
 

Austin Rohrer 
Associate Golf Professional 

Email: 
austinrohrer7@gmail.com 

Golf Shop Phone: 
330-821-2828 













ALLIANCE COUNTRY CLUB PRESENTS

2025 ST. ANDREWS
CUP

T O U R N A M E N T

May 31st - June 1st, 2025
9:00 AM  Shotgun

36 - hole 2 -Man Event

Day 1  Format : Modified Alternate Shot

Day 2 Format : Combined Net

GGID: ACCGOLF25



Saturday, April 12th Spring Preview   

Monday, April 21st Phipps Golf Outing *    

Saturday, April 26th Member / Member Qualifier       

Thursday, May 8th Ladies Opening Night    

Saturday, May 10th Men’s Opening Day         

Saturday, May 17th UA Junior Tour *      

Friday, May 23rd Couples 9 & Dine          

Saturday, May 31st & Sunday, June 1st St. Andrews Cup  

Monday, June 2nd Copeland Oaks Outing *  

Monday, June 9th NOPGA Jr Golf Event *       

Friday, June 13th Couples 9 & Dine  

Friday, June 13th & Saturday, June 14th Couples Invitational    

Monday, June 16th & Tuesday, June 17th WOSGA *     

Friday, June 20th NECA Outing *        

Monday, June 23rd NOPGA RC Miller *         

Tuesday, June 24th ACC Jr Camp Begins         

Friday, June 27th WADGA *          

Saturday, June 28th & Sunday, 29th Blue Coat      

Thursday, July 3rd Couples 9 & Dine        

Friday, July 4th Red, White, and Blue Mixed Scramble   

Sunday, July 13th Mac Trailer Golf Outing *     

Thursday, July 17th – Saturday, July 19th Men’s Invitational 

Saturday, July 26th The Dave Blasiman Course Beautification Memorial  

Saturday, August 9th Summer Shamble   

Saturday, August 16th Couples 9 & Dine         

Friday, August 22nd – Sunday, August 24th Club Championship     

Sunday, August 31st Superintendent’s Revenge       

Monday, September 1st – Thursday, September 4th COURSE AERIFICATION 

Sunday, September 21st Spittler Cup       

Thursday, September 25th Ladies End of Year Party    

Saturday, October 4th Tournament of Champions     

Saturday, October 11th Fall Brawl          

Saturday, November 1st  Four-Man Revenge     

2025  
GOLF 

SCHEDULE 

Head Golf Professional: Doug Brown 

Email: accgolfshop1911@gmail.com 

Assistant Golf Professional: Austin Rohrer 

Email: austinrohrer7@gmail.com 

Pro Shop: 330-821-2828 

Golf Genius GGID: ACCGOLF25 

* = Outside Event 





J A N

M AY

S E P T

J U L

M A R

F E B

J U N

O C T

A U G

A P R

CALENDAR 2025SOCIAL

N O V D E C

Sat 1/11 Closing Party
Sun 1/12 Annual Shutdown
Wed 2/5 ACC Reopens

Fri 2/14 Live Music
Thur 2/27 Chef's Table 

Sat 3/15 St. Patrick's Day Party
Thur 3/20 Chef's Table

Fri 4/4 Wine Dinner
Sat 4/5 Live Music
Sun 4/13 Easter Egg Hunt
Sun 4/20 Easter Brunch 

Sat 5/3 Casino Night & 
              Kentucky Derby
Sun 5/11 Mother's Day Brunch
Sat 5/24 Pool Opens 

 
Sat 6/14 Live Music 
Sat 6/14 Couples Member-Guest
Sun 6/22 Sunday Funday @ Pool

Fri 7/4 July 4th Party
Sat 7/12 Live Music
Sat 7/26 Pool Night Swim

Sat 8/16 Live Music 
Sat 8/30 Movie on the Green

Sat 9/6 Family Magician
Sat 9/13 Murder Mystery Dinner
Sat 9/27 Live Music 

Thur 10/2 Paint & Sip
Fri 10/10 Live Music 
Sat 10/25 Adult Halloween Party
Sun 10/26 Trunk & Treat
Thur 10/30 Chef's Table 

Fri 11/7 Roaring 20s Jazz Party
Sat 11/15 Dueling Pianos
Thur 11/20 Chef's Table 
Wed 11/26 Thanksgiving TO-GO

Sun 12/7 Kid's Christmas Party
Sat 12/13 Jingle Ball
Sun 12/21 Christmas Brunch 

THE ALLIANCE COUNTRY CLUB





There will  be a buffet lunch for purchase from noon to
2pm if  you would l ike to stay after the hunt for lunch. 

SUNDAY, APRIL 13TH 

WHEN MAKING YOUR RESERVATION, PLEASE TELL vivian:

Easter Egg Hunt 

There will be designated areas for different age groups. 
All ages are welcome under 12.

The hunt is no charge and baskets
will be provided. 

* How many kids will be participating in the egg hunt AND their ages

** If you would like a lunch reservation for after the hunt and for how many
people 

Chicken Tortilla Soup, Cheese Quesadillas, Bitakar Salad, Fruit Salad,
Broccoli, Chicken Ziti, Assorted Pizza, Chicken Tenders, Fries, Mac n

Cheese, Brownies and Cookies. 

Adult buffet $19.95+/+

Kids 7 to 12 $13.95+/+

Kids 6 and under $9.95 +/+



SUNDAY, APRIL 20TH
10am to 2pm

Adults $39.95+/+  Kids 8 to 12 $19.95 +/+  Kids 7 & Under $11.95+/+

Lamb Stew
Bitakar Salad
House Salad

Fruit Tray
Hash Brown 

Bacon & Sausage
Omelette Station

Pancakes
Whipped Potatoes

Roasted Vegetables 
Chicken Tenders
Chicken Tenders

JoJo's
Blackened Mahi Over Starch Medley

Chicken Cordon Bleu
Shrimp Primavera 
Carved Prime Rib 
Assorted Desserts

EASTER BRUNCH 

RSVP to Vivian at vtemples@alliancecountryclub.com



TABLE GAMES 
RAFFLE BASKETS
LIVE DERBY RACE
FOOD & DRINKS

Night

Kentucky Derby &

Contact Vivian to make your reservation

Kentucky Derby Dress Is Encouraged!

$45+/+   Per Person

Apple Slaw, House Salad
Spinach Salad, Watermelon 

Pecan Rice Pilaf
Roasted Potatoes, Collard Greens

Hot Brown Casserole
Fried Catfish

Pork Loin with Green Tomato Jam
Bourbon Milkshakes
Banana Pudding

Derby Pie  

DOORS OPEN AT 5:30PM

SATURDAY MAY 3rd

TABLE GAMES STARTS AT 6:30PM

48 hour  cancellation policy in effect



Advertise your business in our monthly newsletter! 
The cost is $30 per month for a business card sized ad. $50 for a larger ad. Please submit your 

information to the office by the 25th of each month for the upcoming issue. 
For more information, please call (330) 823-1010 or e-mail: accinfo@alliancecountryclub.com. 



Advertise your business in our monthly newsletter! 
The cost is $30 per month for a business card sized ad. $50 for a larger ad. Please submit your 

information to the office by the 25th of each month for the upcoming issue. 
For more information, please call (330) 823-1010 or e-mail: accinfo@alliancecountryclub.com. 



Contact us! 
ACC Staff 

Troy Grove, General Manager 

     
   

 
   

    
    

  
  
  
  

  
  
  

  
   
  

 

  

 

330.823.1010 Extension 12
tgrove@alliancecountryclub.com 

Anna  Strouble,  Director of Membership & 
Marketing

 
 

330.823.1010 Extension 10  
astrouble@alliancecountryclub.com 

Kelly Casey, Controller & Director of Finance 
330.823.1010 Extension 13 

accinfo@alliancecountryclub.com 

 

Food  &  Beverage  Minimum  Reminder  

Each  member  is  responsible  for  a  $200  food  and  

beverage  minimum  per  quarter.  The  letter  of  your  

last  name  represents  the  months  your  minimums  

end,  and  will  be  billed  if  not  met.  Only  food  or  

beverage  items  count  toward  these  minimums.  

A  –  G:  January,  April,  July,  October  

H  –  P:  February,  May,  August,  November   

Q  –  Z:  March,  June,  September,  December  

Doug Brown, Golf Pro 

330.821.2828 
dougbrownpga@gmail.com 

Call
  

Anna with
 

any
 

questions:
  

 

330-823-1010

 

x10
 

 Chuck Hayes, Grounds Superintendent 
330.823.5721 

chayes@alliancecountryclub.com

 

 

Chef John Hammack 
330.823.1010 

chef@alliancecountyclub.com 

CLUB HOURS

 

MONDAY:
 
CLOSED

 

TUESDAY:
    
11AM - 9PM

WEDNESDAY:
 
11AM

 
-
 
10PM

 

THURSDAY:
 
11AM

 
-
 
9PM

 

FRIDAY:
 
11AM

 
-
 
10PM

 

SATURDAY:
 
8AM

 
-
 
9PM

 

SUNDAY:
 
8AM

 
-
 
8PM

 

   
   

Austin Rohrer, Associate Golf Pro 
330.821.2828 

 

austinrohrer7@gmail.com 

  

 

 

Vivian
 

Temples,
 

Events  Director   / Pool Inquiries 
330.823.1010 Extension 15 

vtemples@alliancecountryclub.com 

Lee  Hood,  Tennis  Professional   
330.206.7456   

hoodhoops@gmail.com 

  
 

      Heather Thomas, Dining Room Manager 
330-823-1010  

 
 

 
 

 

 

              Adam Geer , Beverage Coordinator 
           330-823-1010   Extension14  

            ageer@alliancecountryclub.com  

2025 Officers & 
Board of Directors 

Mark  Fedor • President  
Dawn  Conny

 
 • Vice President

Melissa Schoessel • Secretary
Laura Mann • Treasurer  

Adam Christian
Mike Conny
Dan Davia

Dean Economous
Roger Evans

Victor Haidet
Nick Koinoglou
Ron Miller Jr.
Jerry

Scott  Roberston
 Moffett


